
Summary of the Board of Management Meeting dated 31st May 2021

The Board of Management would like to thank the teachers for all their hard work teaching during this

past difficult year and appreciate the whole school community has faced many changes and are

delighted to hear that the children have settled back into school very well.

The Board ratified our new Code of Behaviour.

The children’s school tours were sanctioned, with the Heritage Centre and also Lismore Castle.

The children’s next year extra curricular activities are being planned and hoping to deliver a wide range

of fun educational activities.

Our school successfully applied for the Creative Clusters Initiative in a collaboration between five local

primary schools and Lismore Castle Arts, to take place over two school years (2021-2023). The aim of the

project is to enhance children's creativity through hands-on art projects at Lismore Castle Art Gallery and

Gardens. Children will be able to connect with nature, explore art and develop a sense of ownership of

local cultural spaces. Plans include a Parents' Open Day and display of work at Lismore Castle Arts.

Creative Clusters is a Department of Education funding scheme led by Education Centres. Each school

will receive €3000 to implement the project over two years.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to host the school BBQ this year due to the HSE guidelines.


